
 

 

ESP Working Group for Paediatric and Perinatal Pathology – Report from 2018  

 

The ESP meeting was held in Bilbao, Spain, between 8st September – 12nd 

September 2018.  

As usual, our working group worked very hard in the selection of topics and areas of 

interest to general pathologists and we were very well succeeded with our proposed 

program, hosting 4 sessions.  In addition, there is an oral free paper session and poster 

sessions. This year a videomicroscopy session was being performed jointly with 

Digestive Disease WG and a symposium was held together with Nephropathology 

WG.  

Our session in Bilbao were very well attended, very participated with many questions 

and input from the audience. 

In our business meeting we had the opportunity to present our report to members and 

presented the topics included in the draft for 2019 meeting in Nice.  

 

Once again, we stressed the need of all pathologists that have an interest on Paediatric 

and Perinatal Pathology to become members of the WG and of the PPS. We have 

currently 81 registered members:  

Dr Isabel Colmenero took over and is the new chair of the WG. Dr. Aurore Coulomb 

offered and asked to be proposed as co-chair, as she is very much involved in the 

organization of Nice ECP. Her application was voted during the business meeting and 

approved. 
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